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“Think Treasure Island’s Jim Hawkins and Encyclopedia Brown rolled
into one adventurous, ingenious, God-fearing lad, and you get the
idea. Fun, suspenseful, and unpredictable, the No Place Like Holmes
books are fantastic reads, and author Jason Lethcoe is a fine
craftsman of words to boot. I highly recommend this series.” —Robert
Liparulo, bestselling author of Dreamhouse Kings and The 13th Tribe
The new resident in 221A Baker Street is about to give Sherlock Holmes
a run for his magnifying glass! When Griffin is sent to stay with his
detective uncle at 221A Baker Street for the summer, he is certain
that his uncle must be the great Sherlock Holmes! But Griffin is
disappointed to discover that Holmes lives at 221B Baker Street and
his uncle lives unit 221A. His uncle is a detective, just not a very
good one. But when Griffin meets a woman with a case that Holmes has
turned away for being too ridiculous, he and his uncle team up to help
her. Along the way, Griffin shows his uncle just what it means to have
true faith in God, even when the case challenges that. The woman
claims that her husband was eaten by the Loch Ness Monster, but
monsters aren’t real—or are they? “The No Place Like Holmes books will
capture you on first page and not let you go until the final
fascinating twist and turn. Jason Lethcoe is an excellent writer with
the ability to craft a story that entertains all readers (adults are
welcome to take a peek!).” —Robert Whitlow, bestselling author of the
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Tides of Truth series Meets national education standards.

No Place Like Here
Levy is sent by the British Army to the Middle East where he bears
witness to the creation of the State of Israel and ultimately makes
Jerusalem his home.

No Place Like Home
Is there life on Mars? Meet Curiosity, a big-little robot with an even
bigger job. Curiosity was built by lots of people for a very important
reason: to discover if there is, or ever could be, life on Mars. Could
we one day inhabit the Red Planet? Well, Curiosity has been sent there
to find out. Since its journey began in 2012, Curiosity has made some
incredible discoveries - blue sunsets, underground rivers and even
singing itself the first song on the planet ('Happy Birthday', in case
you were wondering). But exploring on your own can be a bit boring, so
Curiosity sets out to find a friend. A friend to explore and go on
adventures with - Curiosity goes looking for Opportunity.OK
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East, West
More than a million lower-income households in Australia pay above the
affordability benchmark for their housing costs. More than 100,000
people are homeless. Seventy per cent of us are concerned we’ll never
own property. Yet owning a home is still seen by most Australians as
an essential part of our way of life. It is generally accepted that
Australia is in the grip of a housing crisis. But we are divided—along
class, generational and political lines—about what to do about it.
Award-winning journalist Peter Mares draws on academic research,
statistical data and personal interviews to create a clear picture of
Australia’s housing problems and to offer practical solutions.
Expertly informed and eminently readable, No Place Like Home cuts
through the noise and asks the common-sense questions about why we do
housing the way we do, and what the alternatives might be. Peter Mares
is an independent writer and researcher. He is a contributing editor
with the online magazine Inside Story, a senior moderator with the
Cranlana Programme and an adjunct fellow in the Centre for Urban
Transitions at Swinburne University. Peter was a broadcaster with the
ABC for twenty-five years, serving as a foreign correspondent based in
Hanoi and presenting national radio programs. His 2016 book, Not Quite
Australian: How Temporary Migration Is Changing the Nation, was
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shortlisted in the NSW Premier’s Literary Awards. ‘Peter Mares gives a
lucid overview of Australia’s housing crisisThis book offers a timely
discussion of an increasingly urgent and complex problem. Accessible
and sympathetic, No Place Like Home should kick off some serious
policy debates and will appeal to the general reader.’ Books +
Publishing ‘One of the most important books published in Australia in
2016. An impressive account of one of the biggest scandals in
contemporary Australia; how we’ve sleepwalked into a policy
environment that encourages the systemic exploitation of an underclass
of millions of temporary migrants in our country.’ Tim Watts on Not
Quite Australian ‘Mares is indefatigable in his data gathering and
scrupulously even-handed in weighing the evidence. He strikes an
exquisite balance between the personal and scholarly, the humane and
tough-mindedness. Not Quite Australian is big-picture storytelling
with a pulse, always keeping ideals, blunt realities and people—the
exposed who want a place and the lucky ones entrenched here—in the
frame.’ Australian on Not Quite Australian ‘Compellingly
readable[Mares’] research is comprehensive, intellectually deft,
ethically and philosophically grounded – but digestible, and
personally attestedThis is on-the-ground, people-focused journalism of
the highest kind.’ Sydney Morning Herald on Not Quite Australian
‘Mares has once again presented a controversial and complicated topic
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with clarity and humanity. At a time when a national conversation
about what it means to be Australian (or unAustralian) seems daily
social media fodder, Not Quite Australian is an important
contribution. And a reminder of the importance of thorough, slow-burn
journalism in the hot-takes age.’ Big Issue on Not Quite Australian
‘This detailed, careful and topical book is illuminated by the
personal stories of individuals and families caught up in a complex
and bureaucratic system, and it leaves a lasting impression of an
Australia that is becoming a two-tiered countryPowerful and
persuasiive.’ Overland on Not Quite Australian ‘This book is one which
should be read by policymakers and concerned citizens alike.’
Spectator on Not Quite Australian

There Is No Place Like Work: Seven Leadership Insights for
Creating a Workplace to Call Home
Heaven Is Waiting is about heaven, but it is much more. It is about
our longing for heaven, our innate instinct for it. It is about
eternity in our hearts and how the hope of heaven inspires and
sustains us. We groan inside as we resist death and cry for something
more beyond the grave. What we call life is a journey to death; what
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we call death is the gateway to life. Using biblical principles,
Triplett paints a refreshing picture of heaven and provides proof that
heaven is a real place. He challenges many preconceived ideas of what
heaven will be like while answering the questions that you may not
have had the courage to ask. He has collaborated with noted clergymen
who share their insights about the heaven that can become your final
forwarding address. This book will either affirm your belief in heaven
or challenge your plan for getting there. Heaven is a permanent
residence, a city without a cemetery, a place where we unpack our
bagsmemoriesand stay forever. Are you excited and ready for a great
adventure? Are you anticipating what awaits you beyond deaths door?
Prepare for the time of your lifeheaven is waiting.

There's No Place Like Home
Disney's 101 Dalmatian puppies learn that there is no place like home.

A Place Called Here
A moving account of resilience, hope, fear and mortality, and how
these things resonate in our lives, by actor and advocate Michael J.
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Fox. The entire world knows Michael J. Fox as Marty McFly, the teenage
sidekick of Doc Brown in Back to the Future; as Alex P. Keaton in
Family Ties; as Mike Flaherty in Spin City; and through numerous other
movie roles and guest appearances on shows such as The Good Wife and
Curb Your Enthusiasm. Diagnosed at age 29, Michael is equally engaged
in Parkinson’s advocacy work, raising global awareness of the disease
and helping find a cure through The Michael J. Fox Foundation for
Parkinson’s Research, the world’s leading non-profit funder of PD
science. His two previous bestselling memoirs, Lucky Man and Always
Looking Up, dealt with how he came to terms with the illness, all the
while exhibiting his iconic optimism. His new memoir reassesses this
outlook, as events in the past decade presented additional challenges.
In No Time Like the Future: An Optimist Considers Mortality, Michael
shares personal stories and observations about illness and health,
aging, the strength of family and friends, and how our perceptions
about time affect the way we approach mortality. Thoughtful and
moving, but with Fox’s trademark sense of humor, his book provides a
vehicle for reflection about our lives, our loves, and our losses.
Running through the narrative is the drama of the medical madness Fox
recently experienced, that included his daily negotiations with the
Parkinson’s disease he’s had since 1991, and a spinal cord issue that
necessitated immediate surgery. His challenge to learn how to walk
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again, only to suffer a devastating fall, nearly caused him to ditch
his trademark optimism and “get out of the lemonade business
altogether.” Does he make it all of the way back? Read the book.

There's No Place Like Home
Returning to her hometown after being away for twenty-one years, Jewel
Sabatino must face her unforgiving father whom she betrayed years ago,
learn to let her son become a man, and open her heart to the
unexpected possibilites of newfound love, in a powerful novel of
family, love, and tradition.

There's No Place Like Holmes
After her brilliant run on Broadway and surviving the harsh concrete
jungle of New York City, seventeen-year-old Hollywood "It Girl"
Kaitlin Burke is back in LA starring in a sitcom with her formernemesis-now-BFF, Sky. The show is a huge success! In fact, maybe a
little too huge, Kaitlin realizes, after a bad run-in with aggressive
paparazzi that puts her boyfriend Austin in danger. Once again, she
wishes that she could have a normal life. But what Kaitlin doesn't
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realize is that her Hollywood life has had a positive influence on
just about everyone she loves, and it takes a minor car accident and a
nasty concussion to truly grasp how lucky she is. In Jen Calonita's
sixth and final Secrets of My Hollywood Life novel, Kaitlin learns at
last about the price of fame, the unending upside of friendship, and
that there really is no place like home - even if it's Tinseltown.

No Place Like Holmes
Just another week in the life of geek-girl Lexi Carmichael Italy might
seem like a long way to go to hide after a disastrous date. But when
sexy Ÿberhacker Slash (no, that’s not his real name) asks me to go
with him to Rome on an investigation, the timing is sort of perfect.
My messed-up love life becomes the least of my worries, though, after
the dead body, the near-kidnapping and the discovery of a top secret
encrypted file that even I can’t hack. With time running out, there’s
only one thing to do: call in the legendary Zimmerman twins and my
best fluent-in-Italian friend, Basia, to crack the code. Now if only
someone could help me solve the mystery of whether Slash is flirting,
or if all the kissing is just one of those “when in Rome” things… But
when we finally uncover the secret someone would kill to keep, it’s up
to me to solve the case and save the lives of my best friends. This
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book is approximately 61,000 words Carina Press acknowledges the
editorial services of Alissa Davis Other Books in the Lexi Carmichael
Mystery Series: No One Lives Twice (Book 1) No One To Trust (Book 2)
No Money Down (Book 2.5) — Novella No Place Like Rome (Book 3) No Biz
Like Showbiz (Book 4) No Test for the Wicked (Book 5) No Woman Left
Behind (Book 6) No Room for Error (Book 7) No Strings Attached (Book
8) No Living Soul (Book 9) No Regrets (Book 10) And Coming Soon: No
Stone Unturned (Book 11) No Title Yet (Book 12 — LOL!)

There's No Place Like Home
Cathy Blount has a unique gift of being able to communicate her story
with heart-wrenching honesty and emotion, yet with God's strength and
hope. For anyone who loves someone who is gay, this book is for you.
You will go on a rollercoaster journey with Cathy as she shares her
feelings of shock, sadness, anger, despair, and finally acceptance
with anticipation that nothing is impossible with God. This book is an
encouragement to any Christian parent who has faced disappointment and
heartache because of their child's unfair suffering or unwise choices.
Cathy will inspire you as you read her words of faith, hope, and love.
a "Nancy H. Burgess, Director of Heart and Soul Connection"
Page 11/33

Access PDF Theres No Place Like Hope A Guide To Beating Cancer In Mind
Sized Bites
No Place Like Home
A tale of love, loss, identity, and belonging, No Place to Call Home
tells the story of a family who fled to the United Kingdom from their
native Congo to escape the political violence under the dictator, Le
MarÃ©chal. The young son Jean starts at a new school and struggles to
fit in. An unlikely friendship gets him into a string of sticky
situations, eventually leading to a suspension. At home, his parents
pressure him to focus on school and get his act together, to behave
more like his star-student little sister. As the family tries to
integrate in and navigate modern British society while holding on to
their roots and culture, they meet Tonton, a womanizer who loves
alcohol and parties. Much to Jean's father's dismay, after losing his
job, Tonton moves in with them. He introduces the family—via his
church where colorful characters congregate—to a familiar community of
fellow country-people, making them feel slightly less alone. The
family begins to settle, but their current situation unravels and a
threat to their future appears, while the fear of uncertainty remains.

No Place Like Home
Page 12/33

Access PDF Theres No Place Like Hope A Guide To Beating Cancer In Mind
Sized Bites
There's a new wicked witch in Oz—and her name is Dorothy. This
125-page digital novella is a fresh and edgy sequel to The Wonderful
Wizard of Oz by L. Frank Baum and the prequel to the sassy new epic
adventure Dorothy Must Die. No Place Like Oz, by debut author Danielle
Paige, is a compellingly original reimagining of a beloved classic and
is perfect for fans of Cinder by Marissa Meyer, Beastly by Alex Flinn,
and Wicked by Gregory Maguire. Dorothy clicked her heels three times
and returned to Kansas. The end . . . or was it? Although she's happy
to be home with Aunt Em, Dorothy has regretted her decision to leave
Oz ever since. So when a mysterious gift arrives at her doorstep on
her sixteenth birthday, Dorothy jumps at the chance to return to the
glittering city that made her a star. Setting off for the Emerald
City, Dorothy is eager to be reunited with her friends: the Scarecrow,
the Tin Woodman, and the Cowardly Lion. But she soon discovers that in
the time she's been gone, Oz has changed—and Dorothy has, too. This
time, the yellow brick road leads her down a very different path. And
before her journey is through, Dorothy will find that the line between
wicked and good has become so blurred she's not sure which side of it
she's on.

There's No Place Like Here
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The last thing parents should do is try to balance work and family. A
revolutionary shift of time and attention from home to the workplace
has left the family on the ropes. Researcher Brian Robertson shows how
a potent combination of ideology, government policy, and corporate
coercion has driven parents from homeand how they can find their way
back.Confronting the overwhelming evidence that children suffer when
their mothers leave them for the workplace, Mr. Robertson asks why it
has nevertheless become the norm for mothers to work. The power of
feminism seems the obvious answer, but until the 1960s, the womens
movement zealously fought against mothers being forced to abandon
their homes for wages. The real answer, Mr. Robertson reveals, is the
transformation of the way we think about work itself. What we once
undertook to support our families we now pursue as a means of selffulfillment.Along with this new view of work have come coercive new
policies in business and governmentalways labeled family-friendlythat
have deliberately stacked the deck against one-income families. While
Democrats embrace the feminist mania for working mothers, Republicans
will not threaten the corporate grip on parental priorities. Mr.
Robertson responds with an outline of sane family policy designed to
help mothers and fathers prevail against the anti-family
current.Forced Labor is the first book to challenge the idea of
balancing work and family. Work belongs in the service of the family.
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And nothing less than our childrens happiness and security is at
stake.First published in hardcover as Theres No Place Like Work,
Forced Labor has been revised and updated with a new preface by the
author.

No Place Like Home
When Jack Palmer was offered a job as a "cat skinner," driving a
tractor for a mining company in Nome, Alaska, there was no time to
waste in deciding. It was the morning of June 15, 1934. He had a
lovely wife, Alice, a young daughter, Artis, a lot of debt, and no job
in Seattle. Jack stepped on to the gangplank of the S.S. Victoria at
Pier Two that same afternoon. Alice and Artis received a telegram from
Jack later that summer: YOU BE ON LAST BOAT STOP HAVE HOUSE READY STOP
BRING FOOD FOR NEXT EIGHT MONTHS STOP JACK A Northwest author with the
voice of a natural storyteller, Artis Palmer humorously and tenderly
chronicles the challenges faced by her family during the Great
Depression. Eccentric characters and unexpected adventures are
entertainingly bound by the force of place and community. From
bootlegging in Seattle to gold mining in Nome, Alaska, There's No
Place Like Nome reveals the courage and resilience of the human spirit
in tough times.
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There's No Place Like Home
The toad feels bumpy, like a gnarly tree. The snake feels smooth, like
a stone polished by the sea. One by one the hedgehog discovers the
textures of his animal friends. But how does the hedgehog feel
himself? Award-winning author/illustrator Rebecca Bender’s How Do You
Feel? will charm readers with its lyrical text, endearing animals, and
surprise ending. The small trim size and padded hardcover format make
it perfect for little ones, who may even be inspired to find new ways
of expressing how they feel—in every sense of the phrase.

There's No Place Like Here
Josie Cullen lives in a flat over her salon in Kent. Una Byrne lives
in an Edwardian terraced house in Dagenham London. Pauline Harper
lives in a new four bed roomed house in Toronto. Maura Grant lives
with her mother in law in Toronto. Home for the four sisters is in
Dublin where they grew up. And where they had left their four brothers
and two younger sisters with their parents when they emigrated. The
sisters are home for a party and it is the first time the family has
been together for six years. Because their daddy had died eighteen
Page 16/33

Access PDF Theres No Place Like Hope A Guide To Beating Cancer In Mind
Sized Bites
months earlier they anticipated there would be some changes but they
were not expecting their mammy to be more difficult to understand than
she had been before they had left.

There's No Place Like Home
Stanley Leone Jr.'s family was full of criminals, substance abusers,
and philanderers. Beginning with a grandfather who was murdered by his
lover's jealous husband-Stanley's father continued the cycle of abuse,
crime, and addiction. He terrorized his own family, giving Stanley an
image of masculinity that prized violence and control and left no room
for love or tenderness. Enduring both verbal and physical abuse from
his father, Stanley knew the destruction that a grown man could cause,
and he resolved to be nothing like his tormentor. By adolescence,
however, Stanley had joined a gang and begun using drugs, and he
discovered that he harbored the same anger his father so often
exhibited. Sometimes that anger won out; sometimes Stanley's
determination to be different held strong. Choosing to become
something different, something outside the cycle of violence, was not
easy. But immersing himself in education helped, and so did examining
who his father really was, with all his negative traits and redeeming
qualities. Eventually Stanley found hope and began to forge a path to
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a better tomorrow.

There's No Place Like Home
No Place Like Oz
Choice Outstanding Academic Title 2018 The Wizard of Oz brought many
now-iconic tropes into popular culture: the yellow brick road, ruby
slippers and Oz. But this book begins with Dorothy and her legacy as
an archetypal touchstone in cinema for the child journeying far from
home. In There's No Place Like Home, distinguished film scholar
Stephanie Hemelryk Donald offers a fresh interpretation of the migrant
child as a recurring figure in world cinema. Displaced or placeless
children, and the idea of childhood itself, are vehicles to examine
migration and cosmopolitanism in films such as Le Ballon Rouge, Sammy
Going South and Le Havre. Surveying fictional and documentary film
from the post-war years until today, the author shows how the child is
a guide to themes of place, self and being in world cinema.

Secrets of My Hollywood Life
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From the Booker Prize-winning author of The Satanic Verses comes nine
stories that reveal the oceanic distances and the unexpected
intimacies between East and West. Daring, extravagant, comical and
humane, this book renews Rushdie's stature as a storyteller who can
enthrall and instruct us with the same sentence.

No Place Like Hope: A Journey Through Poverty
From the bestselling author of P.S. I LOVE YOU and LOVE, ROSIE, comes
a tale of a woman who learns that sometimes it takes losing everything
to truly find yourself Since Sandy Shortt's childhood classmate
disappeared twenty years ago, Sandy has been obsessed with missing
things. Finding what is lost becomes her single-minded goal--from the
lone sock that vanishes in the washing machine to the car keys she
misplaced. It's no surprise, then, that Sandy's life's work becomes
finding people who have vanished from their loved ones. Sandy's family
is baffled and concerned by her increasing preoccupation. Her parents
can't understand her compulsion, and she pushes them away further by
losing herself in the work of tracking down these missing people. She
gives up her life in order to offer a flicker of hope to devastated
familiesand escape the disappointments of her own. Jack Ruttle is one
of those devastated people. It's been a year since his brother Donal
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vanished into thin air, and he has enlisted Sandy Shortt to find him.
But before she is able to offer Jack the information he so desperately
needs, Sandy goes missing tooand Jack now finds himself searching for
his brother and the one woman who understood his pain. One minute
Sandy is jogging through the park, the next, she can't figure out
where she is. The path is obscured. Nothing is familiar. A clearing up
ahead reveals a camp site, and it's there that Sandy discovers the
impossible: she has inadvertently stumbled upon the place-- and
people--she's been looking for all her life, a land where all the
missing people go. A world away from her loved ones and the home she
ran from for so long, Sandy soon resorts to her old habit again,
searching. Though this time, she is desperately trying to find her way
home

There's No Place Like Home
A book of hope, help, and inspiration for cancer patients and their
families.

Crash III: There's No Place Like Home
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“Whether the system works or it doesn’t, it didn’t work for me…”
Having just aged out of foster care, eighteen-year-old Jules finds
herself homeless and broke. Shortly after her eighteenth birthday,
she’s sent packing with very little money and very few personal
belongings. However, with her social worker’s help, she finds a place
that she can call home—temporarily. But growing up in foster care has
left her emotionally scarred, and opening up to people and letting
them in is not something she ever wants to do again. Until she meets
Jake. The attraction is almost instant, and he is someone she can
definitely see herself falling for. But Jules quickly discovers that
everything is not always as It seems, and people are rarely who they
appear to be. After learning the truth about Jake, she wants nothing
more to do with him. But Jake is captivated by Jules—not just because
of her mesmerizing hazel eyes, but because she has unwavering strength
despite the unfortunate life she’s had—and he’s not letting go that
easily. He’s determined to win her heart, and with each passing day he
shreds more of her resolve. With Jake’s help, Jules soon discovers
that—even though she has spent most of her life parentless and
homeless—there’s no place like home…

Heaven Is Waiting
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What if Your picture was taped inside teenage boys' lockers across
America, your closets were bursting with never-worn designer clothing,
and the tabloids constantly asked whether you were losing your "good
girl" status? It's a glamorous life, but sixteen-year-old Kaitlin
Burke, costar of one of the hottest shows on TV, is exhausted from the
pressures of fame. Then she hits on an outrageously daring solution,
one that has to remain top secret or it will jeopardize everything
she's ever worked for. Don't miss the first book in Jen Calonita's sixbook Secrets of My Hollywood Life series!

Without You
The Sherlock Society is having a convention at the Wayfarers Inn when
a donation for the Underground Railroad Museum goes missing. The
Sherlock Holmes enthusiasts on are the case and soon discover clues
that tie the theft to an Arthur Conan Doyle mystery.

No Time Like the Future
Having to move a lot because of her father's job, Kenzie is happy when
an extended assignment allows her to enroll in a Las Vegas middle
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school, where she takes risks by revealing her crush, auditioning for
a play, and running for student council.

No Place to Call Home
There's No Place Like
The epic story of how a few disorganized and politically naive
Kansans, realizing they were unfairly under attack, rolled up their
sleeves, went looking for fights and ended up making friends in one of
the country's most hostile states.

Forced Labor
From the bestselling author of P.S. I LOVE YOU and LOVE, ROSIE, comes
a tale of a woman who learns that sometimes it takes losing everything
to truly find yourself Since Sandy Shortt's childhood classmate
disappeared twenty years ago, Sandy has been obsessed with missing
things. Finding what is lost becomes her single-minded goal--from the
lone sock that vanishes in the washing machine to the car keys she
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misplaced. It's no surprise, then, that Sandy's life's work becomes
finding people who have vanished from their loved ones. Sandy's family
is baffled and concerned by her increasing preoccupation. Her parents
can't understand her compulsion, and she pushes them away further by
losing herself in the work of tracking down these missing people. She
gives up her life in order to offer a flicker of hope to devastated
familiesand escape the disappointments of her own. Jack Ruttle is one
of those devastated people. It's been a year since his brother Donal
vanished into thin air, and he has enlisted Sandy Shortt to find him.
But before she is able to offer Jack the information he so desperately
needs, Sandy goes missing tooand Jack now finds himself searching for
his brother and the one woman who understood his pain. One minute
Sandy is jogging through the park, the next, she can't figure out
where she is. The path is obscured. Nothing is familiar. A clearing up
ahead reveals a camp site, and it's there that Sandy discovers the
impossible: she has inadvertently stumbled upon the place-- and
people--she's been looking for all her life, a land where all the
missing people go. A world away from her loved ones and the home she
ran from for so long, Sandy soon resorts to her old habit again,
searching. Though this time, she is desperately trying to find her way
home
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No Place Like Home
Liza Barclay, aged 10, shot her mother while trying to protect her
from her violent stepfather, ex-FBI agent Charley Foster. Despite her
stepfather's claim that it was a deliberate act, the Juvenile Court
ruled the death an accident. Many people, however, agreed with Foster
and tabloids compared Liza to the infamous murderess, Lizzie Borden,
pointing even to the similarity in name. Growing up with adoptive
parents who tried to erase every trace of her past, her name is
changed to Celia. Always, though, the fear hung over her and the
family - that someday, her vengeful stepfather would reappear to harm
her. Aged 25, a successful interior designer, she marries a childless
sixty-year old widower and they have a son. Before their marriage, she
had confided her earlier life to her husband. Two years on, on his
deathbed, he tells her that he would want her to re-marry, but makes
her swear never to reveal her past to anyone, so that their son would
not carry the burden of this family tragedy - a promise that plunges
her into a new cycle of violence. Three years later, happily remarried, Celia is shocked when her second husband presents her with a
gift -- the house where she killed her mother. When the real estate
agent who has made the sale recognises her and, soon after, is
murdrered, Celia is accused of the crime. Once again, she is home -Page 25/33
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the place where she is stamped as a murderess.

How Do You Feel?
Based on hands-on, real-world research and concepts used by CEOs,
managers and employees in organizations ranging from Fortune 500 to
nonprofit, There Is No Place Like Work shows how organizations have
accomplished and can accomplish the ultimate goal of managing their
CORE Culture. Successful management will help companies build a staff
of motivated employees who feel, individually, that they are doing
meaningful tasks in the right place-a workplace that offers a sense of
belonging and opportunity for the individual and profits for the
organization. A company's culture is not an amorphous and accidental
phenomenon. This crucial element in long-range organizational success
is definable, measurable and moldable. That process is called CORE
Culture Management, and authors Margolis and Wilensky reveal how to
master it by understanding CORE Culture and the Five P's. This guide
will help you: Learn how to harness the Five P's, a set of key
parameters delineating critical elements of your organization:
Purpose, Philosophy, Priorities, Practices and Projections. Walk
through developing your company's CORE Culture Map, which gives you a
visual emblem of your organization's identity and core principles.
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Learn how to align your organization to the CORE Culture. This
invaluable book employs a Wizard of Oz metaphor-making it easy to see
how every worker can find the intrinsic intelligence, courage and
heart within themselves to create a successful, high-performance
workplace.

The Great Indoors
A woman’s new house brings a threatening mystery with it, in this
dark, twisting tale. Polly Cooke, in her mid-thirties, has finally
left rentals behind and purchased her very own house. The first weeks
in the house are idyllic, as she settles in and daydreams about
decorating and turning the place into a real home. But meanwhile,
Jacob, a local man, has been watching her. What does he want and why
is he so obsessed with Polly? Finally, one rainy night, she is on her
way home—and spots the silhouette of a man in the window…

No Place Like Home
A day at school is: a. marvelous b. dreadful c. silly d. all of the
above—and much, much more! From suspicious hot lunches (yuck!), to pop
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quizzes (oh, no!), to recess and best friends (hooray!), everything
you love—and love to hate—about school is front and center in this
collection of eighteen poems by thirteen celebrated poets. One thing's
for certain: there's no place like school!

The Road
NATIONAL BESTSELLER WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE The searing, postapocalyptic novel about a father and son's fight to survive. A father
and his son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in the
ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It is cold enough to crack
stones, and when the snow falls it is gray. The sky is dark. Their
destination is the coast, although they don't know what, if anything,
awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to defend
themselves against the lawless bands that stalk the road, the clothes
they are wearing, a cart of scavenged food—and each other. The Road is
the profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines a future
in which no hope remains, but in which the father and his son, "each
the other's world entire," are sustained by love. Awesome in the
totality of its vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the worst
and the best that we are capable of: ultimate destructiveness,
desperate tenacity, and the tenderness that keeps two people alive in
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the face of total devastation. A New York Times Notable Book One of
the Best Books of the Year The Boston Globe, The Christian Science
Monitor, The Denver Post, The Kansas City Star, Los Angeles Times, New
York, People, Rocky Mountain News, Time, The Village Voice, The
Washington Post

There's No Place Like Nome
When the humans head out to go camping, the animals settle in for a
relaxing holiday of their own! Teen bear takes over the bathroom with
her curling iron, the beavers prepare their fanciest recipes, and the
deer kick up their feet for a dance party. What starts as a little
unwinding soon escalates to a big mess, just in time for everyone to
head home. . . . Julie Falatko and Ruth Chan's quirky humors shine in
this hilarious take on family trips that will have kids wondering what
exactly goes on back at home when they're on vacation.

There's No Place Like Hope
There's No Place Like Jerusalem
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Two friends have an argument and do things without each other, but
they soon realize they miss each other.

No Place Like Rome: A Lexi Carmichael Mystery, Book Three
From Christina June, author of It Started with Goodbye and Everywhere
You Want to Be, comes No Place Like Here, a modern twist on Hansel and
Gretel. Ashlyn Zanotti has big plans for the summer. She’s just spent
a year at boarding school and can’t wait to get home. But when
Ashlyn’s father is arrested for tax evasion and her mother enters a
rehab facility for “exhaustion,” her life is turned upside down. The
cherry on top? Ashlyn’s father sends her to work with a cousin she
doesn’t even know at a rustic team-building retreat center in the
middle of nowhere. A self-proclaimed “indoor girl,” not even Ash’s
habit of leaving breadcrumb quotes—inspirational sayings she scribbles
everywhere—can help her cope. With a dangerously careless camp manager
doling out grunt work, an overbearing father trying to control her
even from prison, and more than a little boy drama to struggle with,
the summer is full of challenges. And Ashlyn must make the toughest
decision of her life: keep quiet and follow her dad’s marching orders,
or find the courage to finally stand up to her father to have any hope
of finding her way back home. Fans looking for clean teen fiction,
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with elements of drama, romance, friendship, and an unflinching look
into navigating and improving even the most difficult parent-teen
relationships need look no further.

No Place Like Home
A redemptive and captivating novel from the No. 1 bestselling author
of PS. I Love You.
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